
Reporting head injuries

Follow these reporting
requirements and
procedures for head
injuries.

Parents/caregivers and the principal must be notified of all head
injuries, even “minor” ones.

The child or young person will need to be monitored for delayed
concussion.

A serious head injury that requires a person to have immediate
treatment (other than first aid) must be reported to WorkSafe New
Zealand by the principal using the fastest means available:

telephone 0800 030 040
complete the online Notifiable Event notification.
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Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains
current.

https://www.worksafe.govt.nz/notify-worksafe
https://www.education.govt.nz/school/health-safety-and-wellbeing/injury-and-illness/
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